
I support HB 2005, prohibiting ghost guns in Oregon. nThese guns sidestep our existing laws
requiring background checks and are used by gun traffickers and people prohibited from
possessing firearms.

There is a scary, predictable almost certain future if we do not make these unregistered,
undetectable guns illegal. With the proliferation of 3D printers ANY person can manufacture a
traceless gun for ANY purpose, rendering any thoughtful piece of legislation to keep our
communities safe useless!

I would wonder, is that the point?

Thank you for your consideration.
Please support HB 2005.

Lisa Li
Beaverton, Oregon


